
 
 

  TAVI Town 
 

October 25, 2023  

Don’t miss this ultimate Halloween 
experience – a one night only showing – 
Saturday, October 28, 2023 – of the original 
1925 silent film classic “The Phantom of the 
Opera” with live organ accompaniment. 
Legendary screen star Lon Chaney is the 
Phantom, accompanied live by organist Kevin 
O’Malia. The fun starts at 7:30 pm in 
Allentown Presbyterian Church, 20 High 
Street, Allentown – and it’s FREE!  (free-will 
donations gratefully accepted!) 

 

The event is offered to the community by the Central Jersey Chapter of the American 

Guild of Organists together with The Allentown Village Initiative (TAVI) through its 

“Allentown Arts” program, a series of performances and exhibits throughout the year 

designed to highlight the artistry of Allentown and Upper Freehold in the historic setting 

of the village of Allentown.  This year’s Phantom screening is made possible through the 

generosity of our community as well as a grant from Monmouth Arts, a partner of 

the New Jersey State Council on the Arts, and the Monmouth County Board 

of County Commissioners.  Are you a music student (or know someone 
who is)? Come at 6:45 pm for a special “Meet the Organist” pre-program and 

enjoy a primer on the art of improv and organ accompaniment.  RSVP by 10/27 
(for the pre-program only) to mccormicknj@aol.com                                            
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Hope Fire Company Halloween Parade  

6 pm Tuesday, 

October 31, 2023 
The annual Halloween Parade kicks 

off at Newell Elementary School led 

by the Allentown Marching Redbirds 

and proceeds down High Street, 

before making a right turn onto 

South Main.  The Parade concludes 

with costume judging at the corner of North Main and Broad Street, in 

front of Commerce Bank. It’s an amazing celebration which typically 

attracts more participants than there are residents in town!  Join over 

 1,000 friends, neighbors & trick-or-treaters 

for this great Allentown tradition!  

Do you live outside of town 

where few trick-or-treaters visit?  

Then please help out our 

neighbors who open their 

doors each year to welcome 

hundreds of Halloween 

visitors – Contribute to 

“Operation Ghosts & Goblins.”  

See page 5 for details.  
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